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Notice for the First Year Students of A.Y. 2022-23 

Date: 17/01/2023 

 

A11 the students who have completed the admission process for A.Y. 

2022-23 should note that they can view their profile on University web-portal 

https://sppu.digitaluniversity.ac/Default.aspx. The students can login using their 

ID in D22CC00XXXX format (which is used at the time of online admission 

process) and password is date of birth in YYMMDD format. The students can see 

their details like name, address, mobile number, e-mail id, name of the Study 

Centre, Subjects and Medium. All the students are hereby informed to check their 

profile and should contact their study centres before Saturday 21st January 2023 

for query, if any. 

 
 
 

           Sd/- 

      Director 
School of Open and Distance Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 


